INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

28 January 2025 REF: 1IPS/PRL/24-25/164

Fancy Dress Competition for the students of Nursery & LKG

Clothes make a statement. Costumes tell a Story.
- Mason Cooley

Dear Parents,
A fancy dress competition not only blends learning with fun but also develops self-confidence in students. It

accelerates boundless imagination in students empowering them with the idea of dressing up as whoever or
whatever they would like to be.

Keeping this in mind, we have scheduled a Fancy Dress Competition for the students of Nursery & LKG
on Wednesday 19 February 2025.

In view of this, please start preparing for what your ward would like to emulate, for the same, fill the
attached acknowledgment form and send it to the respective class teacher on or before Sunday 2 February
2025, so that your ward can take part during the practice sessions in school.

Please train your ward to portray the character he/she is cnacting through actions and words. If your
ward’s act includes a particular piece of music/song, please inform the class teacher so she can approach the
music teacher to do so with prior approval.

Below are a few categories to facilitate you in deciding on the character. You may choose one of these, or
any other character, please coordinate and inform the respective class teacher:

¥ Cartoon / Story Characters
2 Celebrities

3. World [.eaders

4. Professions of the World
5. Animals / Plants / Objects

Each participant will be given two minutes on the stage to enact his / her character.
The entries will be judged by External Judges based on the following criteria:

1. Creativity / Authenticity of the costume

2. Originality of the character portrayed

3. Confidence

4. Presentation

Kindly keep the above mentioned criteria in mind while coaching your ward.
We would appreciate if your ward will participate in this competition.

The Acknowledgment Form sent after the mentioned date will not be accepted.
Further details will be intimated later.

[Looking forward to your continued support in all our future endeavours.

Best Regards

Mohd.
Principal




